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Résumé  

Ms. Dr Barbara Ullrich-Kornadt, born on April 16, 1962 in the town of Bochum Germany 

Together with my husband – Dr Tilmann Kornadt – I live in Bochum in the Ruhr Valley and have two 
grown-up sons. Further members of the family are five German Shepherd Dogs of the long stock hair 
variety  

After having finished my medical studies I worked at a clinic where I obtained a specialist medical training 
as a general practitioner, and in addiction medicine and counselling. For many years I have been 
practicing in both fields, now. 

I already joined the Verein für Deutsche Schäferhunde (SV) e.V. when I was still a child. During my early 
years as a practitioner and during childbearing I took a break from dog sports for a little while. In 2005 
my dog Xander von Fidelius came into my life and this marked the beginning of my return into the world 
of dog sports but also increasingly into the field of show and breeding.  

I train my own dogs in defence work and for rescue dog activities. Together with my dog Xander von 
Fidelius I took part in the IRO Rescue Dogs World Championship in 2012. Also, my dog obtained the 
rating V1 on the occasion of the Conformation Show in 2011. In that year dogs of the variety long stock 
hair were admitted to that event for the first time.  

In 2018 my mentor – Mr. Henning Setzer – entrusted me with his kennel name Von Fidelius, and the 
first litter is planned to be born during the course of 2019 under my name.  

I am the second chairperson, honorary press officer and special officer for the variety long stock hair to 
the national group (LG) of Westphalia, the second chairperson and breed ward to the local group (OG) 
of Wanne-Nord, to quote just the most important fields of my commitment toward our club and to our 
breed. The positive and informative presentation of the German Shepherd Breed as well as of the SV 
to the general public is of significant importance to me. 

For that reason, I am now very happy that I was given the chance to also support the public relations 
work at the WUSV and look forward to my future responsibility.  

 


